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This bill is ridiculous. Wasting time and money on the people who make are streets 

unsafe for our children to walk. Let’s spend some time fixing the educational system 

instead. I believe we rank pretty darn low in that category. Why do the tax paying 

citizens have to fear for their safety every time we walk the streets?Because of bills 

like this. Putting a gun in the hands of a criminal I say. Needles everywhere business 

can’t stay open, shame on all of you who are even considering this bill.  


